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Bid Award Recommendation - Tulsa City-County Health Department Roof
Replacement

It is the recommendation of the Tulsa County Purchasing Department, the Tulsa City-
County Health Department, and Roof Consultants, LLC to award the bid for the Tulsa
City-County Health Department Roof Replacement to the following vendor:

Coontz Roofin Inc. in the total amount of 853 000.00
which includes the Base Bid and Alternates 1 2 and 3

In addition to the Base Bid and Alternates, we also award all unit pricing submitted by
the vendor. This was the lowest and best bid received.

This recommendation is respectfully submitted for your approval.
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ORIGINAL: Michael WiUis, County Clerk, for the AprU 29, 2019 agenda.










